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14 August 2012
Service Announcement 001/14082012

Millennium Exchange – Internal Weekend Testing
The purpose of this announcement is to inform customers that the London Stock Exchange will be performing internal testing on the Millennium Exchange Production environment on Saturday 18 August 2012.  

Test market data messages may be disseminated via the production ITCH and FIX/FAST channels on both the primary and secondary circuits.  Customers are advised to disregard all messages.
Exchange(s):





London Stock Exchange








Environment(s):





Millennium Exchange 


Production Environment





Type:





Technical Update





Product(s):





Millennium Exchange








Additional Information:





If you have any queries about this announcement please contact your Technical Account Manager on 020 7797 3939 or the Millennium Service Desk on 020 7797 1500.





An archive of previously issued service announcements is available in the technical library section of the Exchange's Internet site 


� HYPERLINK "http://www.londonstockexchange.com/techlib" ��http://www.londonstockexchange.com/techlib�





Customers are reminded that the Exchange may broadcast test data from its production environment at the weekends which should be discarded and not processed.
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